
To:  IPC 

From:  Lisa Palmer, Curriculum Chair 

Re:  Report 

Date:  April 18, 2025 

1) Thank you to all faculty who updated curriculum on the matrix for 2024-25.  The CORs 
are in the queue and on schedule to be reviewed and approved this academic term. 

2) Thank you to the faculty who are taking part in Common Course Numbering taskforces 
and doing pre-  and post- surveys.  These are our opportunities to design our curriculum 
in the Common Course Numbering era, so please participate. 

3) Our meeting of 4/17 was cancelled due to Flex.  
4) We are holding a special Common Course Numbering work session on Thursday, April 

24th, from 1:10 – 3:30 in the FTLC and via Zoom.  Please come if feasible especially if you 
have courses in the CCN Phase II(A) cohort or if you have questions about common 
course numbering or curriculum in general.  I will also connect with faculty via email. 

 
5) For Common Course Numbering information, here is the link to the Chancellor’s Office 

Common Course Numbering information page. 
a. Phase II(A) course revisions are due to CurricUNET by October 2025 for F26 

implementation. 
b. We are awaiting CSU and UC articulation results from the Phase I courses that 

were submitted in F24. 
c. Phase II(B) templates are supposed to be released by late May/early June 2025.  

They, and Phase III courses, won’t need to be updated until F26, for 
implementation F27. 

6) On the Curriculum agenda for 5/1: 
a. Approving the CORs and program updates in the queue 
b. Discontinuing the FSE program 
c. Consolidating the IDST degrees 
d. Electing new curriculum chair 

https://www.cccco.edu/About-Us/Chancellors-Office/Divisions/Educational-Services-and-Support/course-outline-of-records-submission
https://www.cccco.edu/About-Us/Chancellors-Office/Divisions/Educational-Services-and-Support/course-outline-of-records-submission

